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Dear all,

| am very concerned about the proposed development 3945 Lytle Road on the Category Il
critical area wetland at Lytle Creek.

Don’'t we have the development rules to protect active wildlife corridors ? What is the point
of a much needed No-disturbance Restoration Zone if you are willing to permit a sewage
pipe right through it?

We need to save the few critical areas and wildlife we have left on Bainbridge.

Please do not permit this house !

Oriana von Specht

312 Wyatt Way
Bainbridge Island
WA 98110
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